
 

AGENDA 
October 24, 2024 

6:00 pm 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
HYBRID MEETING 

Public Safety Building 

3200 SE Harrison St, Milwaukie, OR 97222 

OR 

Zoom Meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83859859220?pwd=WUxzV3liUFh4cmplOEsvaTRWelhhUT09 

Meeting ID: 838 5985 9220 

Passcode: 705178 

For any questions, please contact the staff liaison Benjamin Green at GreenB@milwaukieoregon.gov. 

 

 

I. CONSENT AGENDA                        

A. Mission Statement and Land Acknowledgement Statement 

B. Approve Minutes from:                             All 

 9/26/24 

II. Public Comments (Limited to 3 min per person)                            All 

III. REPORTS  

A. Milwaukie Police Update                                           Police Chief/City Manager 

B. Milwaukie Police Report (10 minutes)  

C. NDA Concerns (5 minutes each)                                      PSAC Members  

IV. ACTION ITEMS 

A. PSAC bylaws, post discussion 

V. DISCUSSION 

A. SPOT Program (20 minutes)  

B. TSP Advisory Committee (10 minutes)                                                

C. PSAC bylaws (20 minutes)                                                                

VI. FUTURE MEETING DATE/AGENDA ITEMS  

A. Review bylaws – in progress 

B. PSAC Council Update – March 2024                           All 

Next regular meeting TBD 

VII. ADJOURN 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83859859220?pwd=WUxzV3liUFh4cmplOEsvaTRWelhhUT09
mailto:GreenB@milwaukieoregon.gov


Attachments: 

1. Minutes from: 9/26/24 

2. Clackamas County Fire Report (not currently available)  

3. Capital Improvement Project Updates 
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PSAC CIP Update -- Oct 2024 

Meek Street – Construction was delayed through summer pending coordination with Union Pacific 
Railroad.  UPRR ROW work restarted in September 2024 and anticipated to continue through April 
2025.  Staff sent notices to neighbors in September 2024 letting them know about the updated 
construction schedule. 

Hillside Phase I (Clackamas County Housing Authority Project) – Construction 
(demolition/utilities) is underway. 

Ardenwald North – Project is out to bid, construction anticipated for summer 2025 

Harvey Street – In 100% design development. 

East Monroe Greenway – In 30% design development.   

King Road Improvements – In 90% design development 

Washington Street – Construction in progress and will continue through 2025. Limited access in 
places.  Upcoming sidewalk improvements will close driveways up to 3 weeks select streets (notice 
will be sent to all affected properties).  Repaving on Edison and 35th Ave. 

Kellogg Creek Restoration – Sediment testing anticipated for summer (barge and drill rig, will 
sound like a pile driver) 

Waverly Heights – In 90% design development. 

Waverly South/26th Ave – Design on hold until winter 2025. 

Downtown Curbs and Storm – Improvements to sidewalks and storm on Main between Jefferson 
and Monroe.  Project is currently out to bid, and construction anticipated for this fall.   



 
 
 
 
CFD PSAC update notes for October 24th, 2024  
 

Notes: 

• September 2024: 2,777 incidents. Slightly below the average incident numbers by month this year so far.  

2024 YTD: 25,203 calls for service 

 

• Upcoming Events: 
▪ Trick or Treat Trail: Sandy Station 71 (as part of the walking city trick or treat event): Saturday, October 26th 

from 2pm-4pm. 
▪ Gladstone Goblin Gathering: Station 22 (as part of the walking city trick or treat event): Thursday, October 31st 

from 5pm-7pm. 
▪ 2024 Operation Santa Claus parades and drop off events will be available soon on our website and social media. 

• Other District Info:  

• This year, the Fire District is kicking off the 50th annual Operation Santa Claus which collects new, unwrapped toys 

and non-perishable food to be provided to those in need within the community. This year there will be 5 parades 

and 5 drop off events throughout the Fire District. Like last year, there will be no donation collection during the 

parades. Please go to our website and watch social media for more information on the event details. That 

information should be available by mid-November.  

• Clackamas Fire was awarded a new Type 6 apparatus (wildland firefighting truck) from the Oregon State Fire 
Marshal’s Office through the Engine Program. This will add to the Fire District resources for fighting wildland fires 
plus be available for responding to any other calls within the District.  



• A new academy of 15 career firefighters started in September. This academy is to further support and enhance 
response within the community related to the levy approved in 2023 while also backfilling positions through 
attrition.  

• Backyard burning opened on October 15th and will remain open until December 15th as outlined within Oregon 
Administrative Rules. For those allowed to burn who live outside the DEQ burn boundary, be sure to verify that 
burning is allowed before beginning any burning. 

• Nurse Navigation program launched in September and is a partnership with our 911 dispatch. Patients with non-
emergency injuries or illnesses are directed to talk with a nurse and decide about connecting with a doctor’s office 
or urgent care clinic when appropriate instead of taking a costly ride in an ambulance or waiting for hours in an 
emergency room.  

 

• Safety Message this month is on home heating safety, candle safety, and smoke alarms and carbon monoxide 

detectors. 

• WORKING SOME ALARMS SAVE LIVES. 

• Smoke alarms should be installed: 

• In every sleeping room 

• Outside sleeping areas 

• On each level of the home 

• Test smoke alarms monthly to ensure they work properly 

• Carbon monoxide detectors should be on every level of the home when there is a potential source of carbon 

monoxide.  

• Home Heating Safety 

• Ensure you inspect all heating devices annually to ensure cleanliness and proper operation. 

• Keep combustibles a safe distance from all heating devices. 

• Never use your oven to heat your home. 

• Never leave portable heaters on when not in the same room. 

• Holiday Safety 

• Candle Safety: we recommend not using candles at all but if you decide to use them, ensure they are in a 

wide, stable set up, always attended, and away from combustibles.  

• With seasonal decorations, ensure you are not overloading outlets, cords, or circuits.  

• Never leave cooking or baking unattended.  

 


